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Hide Details 
From: Jennifer Bolton/CEXEC/STHMBC
To: Planning@sthelens.gov.uk
Follow Up: 
Low Priority. 
Hi, 

Can this go online as second comment from scottish power. 

Thanks 

Jen 

Jennifer Bolton
Senior Planning Officer
Development Control
St Helens Council
01744 676184

From: Duffy, Claire (Power Systems) <Claire.Duffy@spenergynetworks.co.uk>
Sent: 03 July 2020 13:19
To: Jennifer Bolton <JenniferBolton@sthelens.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: EXTERNAL: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR 

Jennifer,

Thank you for contacting SP Energy Networks regarding the above referenced consultation. We do not have 
any further comments to make on the application. 

Claire

-----Original Message-----
From: jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk <jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk> 
Sent: 02 July 2020 14:21
To: Duffy, Claire (Power Systems) <Claire.Duffy@spenergynetworks.co.uk>
Subject: EXTERNAL: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR 

Please find attached a consultation in relation to the above application Yours Sincerely, Miss Jennifer Bolton 
Senior Planning Officer 

"This e-mail and any file transmitted with it are confidential, subject to copyright and intended solely for the 
use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. It may contain privileged information. Any 
unauthorised review, use, disclosure, distribution or publication is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail 
in error please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy and delete the message and all copies from your 
computer. The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 or other legal duty.

Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the author and may not necessarily reflect 
those of the Authority. No contractual arrangement is intended to arise from this communication."
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==============================================================

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and immediately delete this message and 
any attachment hereto and/or copy hereof, as such message contains confidential information intended solely 
for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. The use or disclosure of such information to third parties 
is prohibited by law and may give rise to civil or criminal liability.

The views presented in this message are solely those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the 
opinion of Scottish Power Energy Networks Holdings Ltd. or any company of its group. Neither Scottish 
Power Energy Networks Holdings Ltd. nor any company of its group guarantees the integrity, security or 
proper receipt of this message. Likewise, neither Scottish Power Energy Networks Holdings Ltd. nor any 
company of its group accepts any liability whatsoever for any possible damages arising from, or in connection 
with, data interception, software viruses or manipulation by third parties.
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